
From: "Anne-Marie Delaney" <annemariedelaney0@gmail.com> 

To: "Clr Ray Thompson" <clr.thompson@lithgow.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Eponymously Naming Oakey Park Oval 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the residents of Oakey Park and in particular the members of the 

Zig Zag School Might Mites Hockey Team whom won the State Primary Schoolgirls Hockey 

Championships in 1978. 

 

On Monday 27th April, 2020, our beloved coach Mrs Beryl Davis, know to all of us in Oakey 

Park as Aunty Bub, sadly passed away. Aunty Bub was involved in both Lithgow Hockey 

and Zig Zag School Hockey for many years. She played an integral role in helping Mr. Ernie 

Johnson, Former Principal of Zig Zag School to get the oval established in Oakey Park, 

including getting lighting and cricket nets, so the children of the school and the community 

could have use of the oval to play and train for their sports, particularly Hockey. 

 

We are therefore, asking the Lithgow Regional Council to consider eponymously naming the 

oval, The Beryl Davis Memorial Oval. 

 

I have enclosed a picture of the oval in question and some pictures of our beloved Aunty Bub 

and the members of the Zig Zag Mighty Mites Primary Schoolgirls Champions, and various 

other teams Aunty Bub has coached during the many years. 

 

I sincerely believe that the Beryl Davis Memorial Oval would be a suitable title and the right 

thing to do for Oakey Park. Aunty Bub would have been honored to have it named after her. 

I hope the council find in our favour of bestowing this title on the oval and I will be awaiting 

their decision. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne-Marie Delaney. 
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